
SOMA works across the Anglican
Communion for the transformation of

individuals and churches, and the healing
of communities and their lands through

the renewing power of the Holy Spirit,
through intercession and short-term

mission teams. 

To find out how you may be more deeply
involved in intercession, please contact us

at intercession@somauk.org or visit our
website www.somauk.org. 

+44 (0)3303411320
 info@somauk.org 

SOMA UK National Director: Revd Richard
Moy UK Charity 279759

JAN

Daily Prayer Diary 
22 Jan - 30 Apr

For God's blessing upon the SOMA UK team

For Grace, who has just returned to work
after maternity leave

For the National Leadership Team as they
gather for the day

For the SOMA UK Team as they meet as
new and returned members

For Archbishop Samuel of the Church of
Bangladesh

For Archbishop Foley of the Anglican
Church in North America

For Kevin Roberts, the chair of the Trustee
Board. For wisdom and insight as he leads

For the Diocese of South East Asia and
God’s Kingdom growing in South East Asia

For Archbishop Tito Zavala of the Anglican
Church of Chile

For Archbishop James of the Anglican
Province of the Indian Ocean
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For new volunteer Phil Good as he settles
into the team

For trustee Jenny and her family

For opportunities to encourage more
churches to commit to being Parish
Mission Partners; enabling more to be
involved and encouraged in mission,
intercession and giving

For Archbishop Stephen of the Anglican
Province of Myanmar

For finance coordinator Anita, for good
health for her and her family

With thanksgiving for team member’s
families who release them for mission

For National Director Richard Moy, and his
wife Nicola, as they make final
preparations for their mission to Country X
on 10 Feb

For SOMA Ireland as they prepare for a two
week mission to South Rwenzori Diocese 
(Kasese) Uganda

For SOMA Mission Coordinator Henry Blair,
for wisdom as she helps build missions
teams, and strengthens links with Parish
Mission Partners

FEB

Please pray...



FEB
For a meeting between SOMA and New
Wine International

For National Director, Richard Moy, as he
connects with Bishops, SOMA Team
members, Intercessors and supporters

For the team heading to Sierra Leone on
mission today, with two days of travel
ahead of them

For continued financial provision for the
work of SOMA

For the team in Uganda as they travel
home over the next 24 hours

For the first half of the Sierra Leone mission,
in Bo

For the team as they train leaders, and
disperse into smaller groups to more
remote places over the next week

With thanksgiving and blessing for those
who give financially to enable SOMA to
minister in the places less visited and to
assist our invaluable overseas team
members
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With thanksgiving for God with us in the
work of SOMA

For Archbishop Maimbo Mndolwa of the
Anglican Church of Tanzania

FEBFEB
For Richard and Nicola as they embark on
their mission to Country X

For SOMA Ireland as they travel to South
Rwenzori Diocese on mission

For Richard and Nicola, speaking at a
conference for 200 leaders in Country X

For SOMA Ireland, teaching in Kasese over
the next four days

For those being called into church ministry
in the UK to have a heart and passion for
the world-wide church

For the safe return of Richard and Nicola
from Country X, and refreshing rest

For potential team members taking the
‘leap of faith’ and coming on a mission

For the team preparing to head to Sierra
Leone on 22 Feb

For Richard speaking at St Judes’
Wolverhampton today

For a refreshing rest day for the SOMA
Ireland team, who begin more teaching
tomorrow
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Please pray...

MAR
For bountiful provision that will enable
SOMA to extend its reach

For the team in Sierra Leone who are
travelling to Freetown today

For the second half of the Sierra Leone 
mission. For the team as they train leaders,
and disperse into smaller groups to more
remote places over the next week

For Archbishop Samy of the Anglican
Province of Alexandria and the Diocese of
Egypt

For META Youth leader Stu Wright, for
wisdom, energy, and vision for the future of
the course

With thanksgiving for the clear, continuing,
prophetic call to SOMA to “care for the
nervous system of the body of Christ.”
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MAR
For all those God is calling to join SOMA
teams for the first time in 2024

For Archbishop Georges of the Anglican
Church of the Congo

For the team heading out tomorrow to
Sierra Leone for the second time in 2024

For SOMA Trustees who are meeting today

For opportunities to share the work of
SOMA with churches and individuals,
enabling more to get involved as team
members and intercessors

For Archbishop Jackson of the Anglican
Church of Kenya

For continued discernment of the right
places for SOMA missions especially to the
‘places less visited'

For the people of the DRC, who have
suffered for so long

For our partnership with other mission
agencies around the world

For Archbishop Cyril of the Anglican
Province of West Africa
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For trustee board member Sonia

For God to specifically call team members
and team leaders to the ‘places less
visited.’

With thanksgiving to the SOMA Intercessors
who have faithfully prayed for the charity
over many years

With thanksgiving for Parish Mission Partner
St Stephen’s, Twickenham for their
commitment to sending Team members,
prayer and intercession, and finance for
SOMA UK

For Archbishop Kanishka of the Anglican
Church of Australia

MARMAR
For Archbishop Datuk of the Anglican
Province of Southeast Asia

For the Sierra Leone team on their rest day

For SOMA Parish Mission Partners St Mary’s,
Marlborough, and St George’s, Preshute

For continued financial provision to enable
SOMA to minister in the “places less 
visited”

For Archbishop Henry of the Anglican
Province of Nigeria

For safe travels home for the Sierra Leone
team

For Archbishop Stephen of the Church of
Uganda

For church leaders that SOMA have
ministered amongst in the past, that they
continue to put into practice those things
the Lord taught them

With thanksgiving for the many registered
team members, their faith and
commitment to travelling to the “places
less visited” as the Lord calls them

With thanksgiving for the lasting impact of
SOMA
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APR
For developing new SOMA relationships
between dioceses

For new ways to engage younger
generations, and for key younger team
members to be drawn to SOMA UK

For an awakening of the UK Church and an
outpouring of the Holy Spirit

For Archbishop Albert of the Anglican
Province of Central Africa
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APR
For Archbishop Miguel of the Anglican
Church of Brazil

For the National Directors of SOMA, that
they might work well together and that
God gives everyone a unified vision of the
direction he wants to lead SOMA

With thanksgiving for the lasting
friendships made between delegates and
team members at SOMA missions

For opportunities to encourage more
churches to commit to being Parish
Mission Partners

For The Most Rev Justin Welby, Archbishop
of Canterbury and leader of the worldwide
Anglican Communion; for continued
wisdom in his leadership. Thanksgiving for
his support of SOMA

For Archbishop Nicholas of the Anglican
Church of South America

For Verité, SOMA’s publisher and printer,
their designers Pete and Karen, staff, and
director Chris Powell

With thanksgiving for the many life-
changing moments that have taken place
during SOMA missions
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For Bishop Elisha, his family, and his
ministry as a missionary bishop in the DRC

For the intercessor's network to grow, in
numbers and in their sense of community

For Archbishop Sixbert of the Anglican
Church of Burundi

For Trustee Wayne and his family

For President Bishop of the Church of
Pakistan, The Most Revd Azad Marshall

For the SOMA UK finances, that God’s work
will not lack supply

For Archbishop Ezekiel of the Province of
the Episcopal Church of Sudan

For SOMA New Zealand’s National Director,
Andrew Allen-Johns, and for his family

For trustee Barry and his family

For Archbishop Thabo of the Anglican
Church of Southern Africa

APRAPR
For SOMA UK Patron, Bishop David Williams,
thanksgiving for his commitment to the
people and places to which SOMA is called,
and to advocating for SOMA

For Parish Mission Partner St Jude’s
Plymouth, with thanksgiving for their
commitment to sending Team members,
prayer and intercession, and finance for
SOMA

For an awakening of the UK Church and an
outpouring of the Holy Spirit

With thanksgiving for SOMA Intercessors,
for their commitment to listening and
sharing what the Spirit might be saying to
those we have visited and plan to visit

For Archbishop Laurent of the Anglican
Church of Rwanda

For all those on the META Youth
programme, that they are open to the Holy
Spirit's work in them

For the SOMA International Board, with
thanksgiving for their encouragement and
insight and increasing unity

For mission opportunities to arise in South
East Asia
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